

Dear <<First Name>>,

As you begin to plan your trip to the upcoming Africa Soft Power Summit in May, we're very pleased to be able to offer delegates an exclusive booking discount on accommodation at the event venue. The 2025 Summit will take place at the Hyatt Regency Westlands Hotel in Nairobi, Kenya, and those wishing to stay on-site can simply follow this link or hit the booking button below to benefit from significantly discounted rooms.

ASP x Hyatt Regency Nairobi Westlands booking discount

The Hyatt Regency is a contemporary 5-star venue complete with fitness center, indoor pool, sauna, restaurants and more, and is positioned in close proximity to a range of local leisure and cultural hotspots. Accommodation at the venue will be provided on a strictly first come-first serve basis, so please book today to avoid disappointment!

Other accommodation

In addition to the summit venue itself, there are also a range of other excellent accommodations nearby, and we here list three you might like to consider for your stay:

PrideInn Westlands Luxury Boutique Hotel

- Distance to Hyatt Regency: Approximately 0.23 miles (370 meters)
- Travel Time: About a 5-minute walk
- Rating: 4.5/5

Pan Pacific Serviced Suites Nairobi

- Distance to Hyatt Regency: Approximately 0.3 miles (500 meters)
- Travel Time: About a 7-minute walk
- Rating: 4.5/5

Hotel Riverview, Westlands

- Distance to Hyatt Regency: Approximately 0.6 miles (1 kilometer)
- Travel Time: Around a 12-minute walk or a 5-minute drive
- Rating: 4.0/5







Travel advisory

Here's a link to download a preliminary travel advisory for the summit. We'll be issuing a more comprehensive version in due course, but one of the key things to flag at this stage is that all foreign visitors to Kenya are required to obtain an eTA prior to departure. Applications are typically processed within 3 days, but it's advisable to apply at least 2 weeks before your travel date, and you can submit your application up to 3 months in advance. For more details and to apply, visit the official government website.

As always, we're on-hand to help with any questions or requests you may have along the way, and to get in contact with us directly simply email:

asp@theafricasoftpowerproject.com

Team ASP

Register for the Africa Soft Power Summit 2025













Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.